
NORTH MAC COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #34 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

NORTH MAC UNIT OFFICE 

MINUTES 

 

Date: February 21, 2017 

 

Members present:  Farley Cole, William Mattingly, David Spann, Eric Lancaster, John 

Downs 

 

Person taking minutes:  David Spann 

 

Chair Farley Cole called meeting to order at 9:15 a.m.  

 

Dr. Mattingly was the first to speak and he gave a brief description as to the 

transportation standing for 2017 and going into 2017-2018 school year. (See Attached 

spread sheet)  In short it will show approximately $250K in the negative at the end of 

2017 school year. More information will be forthcoming from the Superintendent at the 

board meeting.  

Mr. Lancaster reported on the busses, how many we have, and their condition. He also 

reported on the needs of the district.  

Mr. Downs reported on extra activities pertaining to the miles now being driven by our 

drivers to sports activities.  

Plans are being formed to address several issues for the short term and long term 

possibilities for the needs of our transportation division. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m. 

 

                                                            _____________________________            

                                       Board President 

 

 

 

     ______________________________ 

     Secretary 


